
Hello Jade Families,  

Happy Halloween! I hope you have all had a wonderful half term break. I am super excited to see all 

of the children again and start a busy half term which is full of exciting learning opportunities!  

Please keep referring to our curriculum overview for this term which is under the ‘Jade Class- What 

we are learning’ tab. In the next coming weeks we will also be preparing for our Christmas 

celebrations. We have lots of exciting ideas at the moment so please make sure you read the class 

emails/news in order to stay informed of key information and dates. By the end of this week, the 

children will also receive their new maths homework booklet which aligns with our new unit on 

‘Addition and Subtraction’. Thank you for your participation with homework, it has been great to see 

the children show lots of enthusiasm and excitement to share their learning with you at home.  

Key dates: 

 1st November: SPACE Training commences 

 6th November: Clubs start 

 8th November: SEND 'Tea & Talk' - 9am 

 13th November: Wear ‘Odd socks Day’ for Anti-Bullying Week+ celebrating Respectful 

Relationships  

 17th November: Children in Need Fundraising - RRS 

 17th November: Maths Parent Workshop - 3.15 - 4.15pm 

 4th December: Last week of clubs 

 12th December: Whole School Christmas Pantomime (Peter Pan) Hall for Cornwall 

 13th December: School Christmas Lunch 

 19th December: Break up for Christmas - 1.10pm- No Afterschool Childcare 

 

Key reminders for this week: 

 PE day will be on Thursday.  

 New spellings will be handed out today. Please check your child’s book bag and also on the 

website under ‘Jade Class- What we are learning’. If you are unsure of which group your 

child is in, then please let me know.  

 Homework: phonics homework, spellings and reading with your child (please log this on 

boomreader) 

 

This week’s phonics virtual classroom videos: Please check your child’s new RWI book in their book 

bag to find out what group they are in. If you are unsure then please do not hesitate to ask.  

Group A- Red: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/qajeufJ9/6K8sVuKc  

Green- Pink: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/9tR0GHsP/JJR1mHeJ  

Orange- Yellow: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/1X4EJ20I/a4Y4EFbQ  

 

Thank you,  

Miss Ponsford  
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